General Offices

1000 Color Place

Apopka, FL 32703
(407] BBO 0058

May 21, 1993
Via UPS Overnight

Mr. Steve Tribble, Director
Division of Records & Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
Fletcher Building

101 East Gaines Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re:  Docket Number 930412-WS
Marion County, Florida

Dear Mr. Tribble:

Pursuant to the requests in the letter dated May 13, 1993, from
Commission Staff Engineer James E. McRoy, the utility can provide
the following supplemental information:

§ 3 Statements regarding the capacity of the existing
lines and the capacity of the treatment facilities will
be forwarded in the near future. There is no
proposed extension; therefore there will be no
“design capacity of the proposed extension” to
submit.

2. The Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
issues construction permits as well as wastcewater
operating permits. The FDER does not issue water
operating permits. The FDER has issued the
following wastewater operating permits for the
Marion County systems being amended:

DO42--154300 Issued October 12, 1988
DO42-178431 Issued May 25, 1990

The utility holds the following Consumptive Use
Permit from the St. Johns River Water Management

District:

2-083-0282NR2 Issued December 8, 1992
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3. The types of (proposed) customers included in the
application, all of whom are currently receiving
service, are as follows:

Marion Oaks - Residential
Salt Springs - Two Commercial (campground)

Should you need any additional information, please contact me or call
Karla Olson Teasley, Vice President - General Counsel and Secretary.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Very truly yours,
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Lisa Freeman Schutz
Legal Administrator
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Mr. James McRoy
Karla Olson Teasley
Floyd R. Self, Esquire
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